
STATEMENT SUBMITTED BY CHRISTOPHER CHUBB IN SUPPORT OF HIS APPLICATION

TO BE APPOINTED TO THE BOARD OF PETANQUE ENGLAND (PE), JANUARY 2024.

After my retirement as a Police Officer I ran my own business for 16-years retiring in 2017.

I have been playing pétanque for 18-years. I never achieved championship winning

standard but represented my region at Inter-Regionals; however I qualified as a coach in

2017 and since then have been coaching on a weekly basis. I started a junior section at my

club and have been engaged with juniors ever since, achieving some success.

In 2023 I volunteered to support PE Juniors. That year I ran the PE junior singles and

doubles, organised a PE junior team to visit Germany, and two PE Coaching days. In October

2023 I was appointed PE Junior Lead.

My application to become a member of the Board of PE is based upon my current role. The

PE Junior Lead is a supporting member but does not attend full Board meetings nor have a

vote. I believe the PE Junior Lead should be a full member of the Board to properly

represent the young people he/she is supporting.

I will work hard in support of all the PE Board’s activities, however my main focus will be on

the development and support of our Juniors.

CR Chubb

23.01.24


